
 

 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 064                            Dated    26.6.2020 

 

 To 

The Chairman 

Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, 

Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

 

Sub:-- Our Expression of Thanks for Re-creation of E9 grade in  CIL 

 Dear Sir, 

We at AIACE whole heartedly express our thanks & gratitude for issuing order of Re-creation of E9  

grade vide recent office order no. CIL/CSA (PC) IED Post/441 dt. 25-6-2020 of CIL.  

 

We have been requesting in the past and lastly vide our letter no. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 050 dated 

25.5.2020 for restoration of E9 grade and promotion thereof. 

 

We take this opportunity to reaffirm  our commitment  for all round development of CIL and its people. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

(P.K.SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE)  


